
 

 

Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board 
April 20, 2021 

California Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Accounting Services Branch 
1416 9th St., FL 12 
Sacramento, CA  95814 

Dear Ms. Kryuchkova, 

SUBJECT: CEQA ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENT FILING FEE PAYMENT   

Completion of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) review process for an 
Environmental Impact Report requires filing of a fee with the California Department of 
Fish and Wildlife.   

On April 15, 2021, the Central Coast Regional Water Quality Board (Central Coast 
Water Board) adopted Resolution No. R3-2021-0039, which certified the Environmental 
Impact Report for the General Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges from 
Irrigated Lands in the Central Coast Region. Consequently, we are required to pay an 
Environmental Filing Fee to the California Department of Fish and Wildlife. 

We are transmitting a check to you for $3,445.25 which is the 2021 fee for an 
Environmental Impact Report. Please sign the disbursement voucher (please enclose 
two copies) submitted with the check and return those to the State Water Resources 
Control Board, PO Box 100, Sacramento, CA  95812-0100.   

Also, please send a receipt for the payment of this filing fee to:  
Central Coast Water Board 
Attn: Shanta Keeling 
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 
San Luis Obispo, CA  93401 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (805) 549-3464 or  
Shanta.Keeling@waterboards.ca.gov. 
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Sincerely, 
 
Shanta Keeling 
Water Resources Control Engineer 

 
Attachments: 

Check 
Disbursement Voucher 
Environmental Filing Fee Cash Receipt 


